Mr. Elliot Fisch, President/CEO Atrus, Inc. 13607 Paisley Dr. Delray Beach, FL 33446

January 25, 2016

Dear Mr. Fisch,

I am the Pastor at the Celebration Church here in Regina, Saskatchewan. I am one of several people trained in CPR and in the use of our Church's AED. As such, I am a volunteer registered responder in your National AED Registry.

Just before 2 o'clock on the afternoon last Thursday, I received an automated text, automated cell phone call and an automated call to the church office from the Regina EMS system alerting me that someone had gone into cardiac arrest at the gym of the nearby Sandra Schmirler Leisure Center. I grabbed our church's AED and drove to the gym.

I was impressed at how well your system, AED Link, worked. When I arrived, luckily the gym personnel had retrieved their own AED and were attaching the electrodes.

Had it not been for the gym's own AED, my AED would have been used to save the victim.

As it turned out, the victim had regained full consciousness and was actually alert and talking. The team at the Sandra Schmirler Leisure Center had successfully used their AED.

We are fortunate to have your company's AED Link system here in Regina. Based on my experience I would encourage anyone who has an AED to register it in your Registry and become a volunteer responder. You never know when that AED is needed in either your own building or nearby.

Thank you.

Cory Illingworth
Pastor
Celebration Church
3130 Renfrew Crescent
Regina, SK S4V 2X6